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Subject: 
Development Coordination: Personnel Updates 

 

Effective Date: 
2/5/2024 

 

 

Notice 

 

Development Coordination is excited to inform you of the following staff changes that have 

occurred within the Department recently.  

 

 

New Castle County  

• Randhir “Randy” Sharma is the Review Coordinator. 

 

Sussex County 

• John Pietrobono is now the acting Review Coordinator. 

• Kevin Hickman is the Reviewer for East Sussex County.  

 

Process & Quality Control 

• Brian Yates is now the Quality Engineer.  

 

  

The Statewide Plan Review Map and the Meeting Request Form have been updated to reflect the 

above changes. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Development Coordination Section at 

302.760.2266. 

 
*All documents can be found on our Development Coordination Website 

https://www.deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/pdfs/StateMap.pdf
https://www.deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/pdfs/Meeting_Request_Form.pdf
https://www.deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/

